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September 1, 1982

Mr. liarold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Regarding your letter of August 20, 1982 and the Commission's
August 6, 1982 Order relating to disposal of certain catalogued
physical samples taken after the accident at Three Mile Island

Unit 2, GPU Nuclear is preparing a procedure to implement their
respective provisions and requirements.

We likewise recognize the potential importance of the records
to the continuing technical review of the accident and to the

litigation resulting from the accident and would fully consider
the same in any future requests made for relief from the Commission's
May 22, 1979 Order.

Sincere ,

R. C.
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